The Household Support
Fund is a discretionary
scheme and the funds
will be used to support
Salford residents in the
most need with the cost
of living crisis.

Get the support you need with:

Food

If you need support or know someone
who does please apply at:

www.salford.gov.uk/hsf

Please note support documents are required to complete the
application process and applicants are only eligible for support
once under the scheme.
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